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Lake County DOT 
Non-Motorized Travel Study 
Project Status 
 
John – According to the latest progress report we are about 30% complete with the Lake County 
Complete Streets Study.  Below is a brief summary of the three major goals of the study. 
 

1. Data Collection for non-motorized facilities in GIS format 

 Data collection plan has been approved and implemented.  Verification of facilities from 
aerial photography has been completed and field verification will begin next week. 

 Data from the External Advisory Group (Lake County Health Dept, Pace, Metra, and Lake 
County Bike Groups) have been collected. 

2. List to improvement connectivity of non-motorized facilities 

 No work completed…waiting on completion of Data Collection 
3. Final Policies Guidelines 

 Research on surrounding communities policies underway 

 No work on final policies guidelines 
 
Bruce asked me to prepare a brief summary for you.  If you’d like more information please do not hesitate 
to contact me at (847) 377-7400 
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